
  

 

 
IMPORTANT NOTICE: COVID-19 Testing, Saline Now Accepted 
 
Dear Valued Client, 
 
We are pleased to announce that, effective immediately, National Jewish Health Advanced Diagnostic 
Laboratories is accepting swabs in saline for the COVID-19 Qualitative Real-Time PCR test. We also 
continue to accept nasopharyngeal, nasal, midturbinate, and oropharyngeal swabs in viral transport media. 
 
For additional collection and transport information please visit our test directory on njlabs.org.  
 
National Jewish Health Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories continues to increase capacity to support the 
COVID-19 pandemic. We take pride in performing high-quality testing 7 days a week with a 24-48 hour 
sustained turnaround time. We also accept samples 7 days a week.  
 
It would be a pleasure to perform additional COVID-19 testing for you. For additional information or 
questions, please contact your Account Manager or our Client Service team at 800.550.6227. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Steve Groshong, MD PhD 
Medical Director, Advanced Diagnostics Laboratories  
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